
I am an Oregon motorcyclist and respectfully request your YES vote on Senate Bill 574.  We are at our most vulnerable to getting 
rear ended by inattentive drivers in stopped or slow traffic.  I have been rear ended while in my truck on hwy 30.  Had I taken my 
motorcycle that day, I would not be writing you now.  


